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What Preparations for intersection upgrade at Rolleston Drive and Tennyson Street 

Where Intersection of Rolleston Drive and Tennyson Street 

 When 22 November 2021 for up to two weeks 

Contact Isaac Construction- Communications Manager:                                                               
Peter Chum pchum@isaac.co.nz (03) 3599199 

 
We are writing to let you know that preliminary works are beginning on the intersection upgrade of 
Tennyson Street and Rolleston Drive.  
 
Isaac Construction will begin site investigations from 22 November for up to two weeks, to prepare for the 
work replacing the current roundabout with traffic signals and upgrading the road around the intersection.  
 
This investigation work is aimed will include pot holing for services around the intersection. 
 
This work will require the closure of one footpath and may require stop/go controls at the intersection 
outside of peak traffic hours. Some on street parking will also be affected.  
 
We will endeavour to keep noise to a minimum and carry out work that can disrupt traffic outside of peak 
traffic hours.  
 
The upgrade will include new traffic signals, pavement construction and replacing the existing water main 
and sewer main pipes through the intersection with larger pipes as future proofing. We will also be piping 
the remaining section of open water race on Tennyson St, south of the intersection. 
 
Rolleston Drive, west of Tennyson Street, up to the Rolleston Community Centre will be upgraded to a 
lower speed environment on the approaches to the future town centre entrance, with new planted median 
islands and paved footpaths. 
 
A general layout plan for the work is included on the back of this notice. 
 
Prior to the main construction works taking place, another work notice will be issued outlining the temporary 
traffic management plan and impacts for residents, businesses, and other stakeholders. You can also find 
online project updates at: https://isaac.co.nz/projects/ongoing. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, or would like the opportunity to meet to discuss the details of this 
project, please contact Pete Chum on pchum@isaac.co.nz (03) 3599199 
 
Thank you for your patience whilst we carry out this work. 
 
Isaac Construction 
Selwyn District Council 
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